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         EDUCATION REPORT January 2024 
 
No activity to report this month with candidates. 
With the transition to ACMA managing the exam process, John 
and I have another Teams meeting to attend on Friday 
2nd February, where they will demonstrate the new Assessor 
Portal that we will use as examiners. 
We are still waiting to get further detail on their processes and 
procedures, but I am confident it will be a smooth transition. 
  
Regards, 
Tim VK5AV 
SERG EDUCATION OFFICER 
 


